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March 21, 2012

Bishop Beaudry Construction LLC
4 Norman Drive
Colonie, NY 12205

Dear John,

We, at Sacred Heart Church in Lake George, wish to commend your firm for the outstanding construction
management job in the building of our new and renovated church.

We were especially pleased with the close working relationship that we had with you during the entire
project. Your willingness to work with us step by step and your ability to keep us within budget, is
greatly appreciated. We were most appreciative of your systematic bi-weekly reviews with our building
committee. The transparency of cost and contract details enabled us to appreciate the many decisions and
revisions that were required in the project. It, likewise, made it possibie for us to make informed
decisions and recommendations to you and with you and to maintain the quality and integrity of the
project.

Your staff was extremely cooperative and dedicated to the details and accomplishment of our project. We
especially wish to commend your project manager on-site, Gordie and his co-workers, for their
tremendous efforts in working with us as the details progressed and evoived.

John, on behalf of Sacred Heart parish and Building Committee, 1 wish to commend and recommend the
work that you did as our construction manager. I am personally grateful to you for the working
relationship that you allowed me to be a part of in this project. Your personal interest and commitment to
our project is reflected in the satisfaction and pride that the parishioners of Sacred Heart take in this new
edifice that has now become part of our ongoing history as a faith community here in the Lake George
seasonal and tourist area. Our new church adds to the beauty of this resort and resident community and
one that Bishop Beaudry Construction can take pride in along with us.

With since and blessings,
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Rev. Thomas F. Berardi

Pastor -




